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NATIVE COMMUNITY SANTA CLARA DE UCHUNYA AWARDED 
DISTINCTION TO OCHO SUR 

 
 
As part of the celebration of its 50th anniversary of creation, the native community of Santa 
Clara de Uchunya, located in the district of Nueva Requena, distinguished Ocho Sur, a 
business group dedicated to the sustainable production of products and derivatives of oil 
palm in Ucayali. 
 
During the anniversary ceremony and in the presence of the residents, the head of the 
community, Wilson Barbarán Soria, presented a Diploma of Recognition to manager Alfonso 
Morante, who attended the event on behalf of the general manager of the palm oil company, 
Michael Spoor.  
 
“The native community of Santa Clara de Uchunya publicly recognizes the company Grupo 
Ocho Sur, for being good neighbors and for the constant social support it provides for the 
good of our community,” said Barbarán Soria. 
 
Through a written message, the general manager of the business group expressed his 
gratitude for the distinction received, greeting the community for the 50th anniversary and 
stated that he was very satisfied and happy for the strong ties of friendship that have 
developed between Santa Clara of Uchunya and Ocho Sur. 
 
“We are committed to the care and well-being of the communities, families, children and 
forests of the region. Together we will continue to fight for a better future,” said Michael 
Spoor in his message. 
 
For his part, Alfonso Morante ratified Ocho Sur’s commitment to Santa Clara de Uchunya 
and all the neighboring communities, to continue working in compliance with its policy of 
social responsibility for health, education, sports and improving the roads in the area that 
They surround them. 
 
“Working with respect and transparency is what we seek with our neighbors. We respect 
their traditions and promote a culture of diversity, equity and inclusion. That is the only way 
to achieve great things,” the manager remarked. 
 
It should be noted that, during the ceremony, the residents and representatives of the 
business group toured the 200 square meter land where Ocho Sur has been building a 
modern Medical Post, which meets the demands of the Ministry of Health and the Regional 
Health Directorate of Ucayali. 
 

 
Pucallpa, September 05, 2022 
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